
 

 
New York Times Covers FJC-
Administered Grant Program for
NYCHA Resident Entrepreneurs

NYC Boss Up announces the first nine
businesses to win the NYC Boss Up
Entrepreneurship Program, which provides
$20,000 grants to help entrepreneurs living in
New York City Housing Authority (NYCHA)
apartments to build and grow their
businesses. Covered in the Metro Section of
the New York Times, NYC Boss Up is a new
philanthropic program committed to
creating permanent positive change in New
York, administered through a Scholarship &
Award Account at FJC.

ReaRea ​d Mored More

Interested in setting up an award program through a Scholarship & Award Account (SAA)?
See our Get Started Get Started page and contact us contact us for next steps!

 
A Forest Hills Community Center,
Revitalized for the Next Generation

FJC closed a $3.9 million bridge loan to
Queens Community House (QCH) to bridge
public sector grants to revitalize The Forest
Hills Community Center. QCH is a multi-
service settlement house committed to
serving the diverse neighborhoods of
Queens. QCH serves more than 25,000
children, youth, adults, and older adults
every year. The Community Center, and its
surrounding NYCHA campus, played a
central role in the organization’s origin story.
 
Read MoreRead More

 
FJC Welcomes Allison van Hee as
Liaison to Nonprofit Sector

Allison van Hee has joined the staff of FJC as
Senior Manager for Lending & Fiscal
Sponsorship, a new position. A longtime
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nonprofit practitioner, Ms. van Hee will grow
FJC’s portfolio of borrowers and
organizations seeking fiscal sponsorship by
cultivating and maintaining strong
relationships with industry partners.

Read MoreRead More

From the Newsletter Archives

We invite you to review some of the ideas and best practices we distributed to our
imaginative donors last year via our blog series “The Power of the Personal: Ideas and
Inspiration from a Boutique DAF Sponsor.” MoreMore.
 
Also, please review some of the impactful and innovative lending and impact investing
transactions we posted about in 2022. MoreMore.
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